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To provide feedback on the newsletter, please click here.  Website: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/ 

  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 10th June (Week 1) 

Next Week: Monday 17th June (Week 2) 

Taking extra sun safety precautions 
A shocking 51% of Brits surveyed by the British Skin Foundation (BSF) have accidentally sunburned themselves, de-

spite 81% of respondents stating that sun safety precautions are important to them and their families. 

In response to this, the BSF has launched its ‘More, More, More’ sun safety campaign. This initiative encourages Brits 

to wear more protective clothing, use more sunscreen, and seek more shade during the summer. With a quarter of 

those surveyed admitting they forget about sun safety and need regular reminders, this campaign provides the nec-

essary prompts to help the British public maintain their skin health. Please refer to Page 2 of the newsletter for fur-

ther advice and guidance. 

Inside Kingshurst 

Year 10 Mock Examinations 
With the advent of formal examinations drawing to a close for our current Year 11 cohort, we now 
look to immediately begin the process of supporting our Year 10 pupils in building their experience, 
resilience and clear understanding of the process for their real examinations in summer 2025. 

Mock examinations in the core subjects of English, Mathematics and Science, will begin on the 

morning of Monday 24th June and will finish as of the afternoon of Thursday 27th 
June 2024. Throughout this period, each day will comprise two mock examinations, one in the 

morning and one in the afternoon session. A copy of the schedule can be found on Page 2 of the 
newsletter or via the following link on the Academy website. 

https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/exam-dates/ 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

“The Final Countdown” For Year 11 and Year 13  
Thank goodness hairstyles have progressed from that of the 1980’s, however, Europe’s 
popular track from the 1986 will be experiencing a resurgence as a result of our Year 11 and 
Year 13 students being in the final week of them being required to attend the Academy.  

Despite both GCSE and A Level examinations taking place until Wednesday 19th June and 
Friday 21st June 2024 respectively, these will be for smaller cohorts of students and there-
fore Friday 14th June will mark the final day that these students will attend their timeta-
bled lessons (inclusive of this day). 

Safeguarding is of primary importance and therefore, as of Monday 17th June, any Year 11 
or Year 13 student attending the academy will be required to: 

1. If arriving prior to 8.30am, can enter via the normal pedestrian entrance and for Year 
11, sign in at the DINING AREA with the Bronte College Administrator or Student Services in 

the case of Year 13 students. 

2. If arriving after 8.30am for a planned revision session with their teacher, or for their afternoon examination, Year 11 students 
will need to enter and sign-in via the Main Reception. Similarly, Sixth Form students will enter via the Main reception and 
make their way independently to the Student Services office to sign-in with the College Administrator for Sixth Form. 

3. When leaving the Academy following their examination, both Year 11 and Year 13 students are required to sign out via the 
Student Services Office with the respective College Administrator for either Bronte (Year 11) or Sixth Form. 

A specific Leaver’s Assembly event is scheduled for the afternoon of Friday 21st June where student will be able to sign shirts, enjoy a 
BBQ and ice cream whilst being able to catch-up with their peers and teachers.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Wy2X7gEM-JIj7mSfnH87U5UNzBMU001V1dJWENKMjlLUENWQjNZSVBZMi4u
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/exam-dates/
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/
https://www.instagram.com/tgakingshurst/



